

Full Committee Meeting	Wednesday 11 th April 2023
Attendees	Leigh Jenkins, Ian Ainscough, Charlie Price, Ina Morris, Hannah Ormerod
Apologies	

1. Christleton 5K – WH requested the OK to purchase signage for the event. HO said no probs. Volunteer requirements progressing and SW will republicise.
2. IA feedback ref. the joint Canoe and Sailing Club Membership. The loophole which allows people to tick that box on Nifty and get free membership – Only 4/5 people have used it recently and they are genuine members. LJ spoke with Dan and the history behind it. It was decided to remove it from Nifty and take any queries on a case-by-case basis moving forward. LJ will liaise with Dan to remove it.
3. IA raised the Deva Tri BTF award. James Cole will come to the next meeting to present the award. LJ will ask Dan along.
4. Kit - CP will contact Kit team ref. to progress a new 2023 season order.
5. Aquathlon – LJ passed on that Jacob may not be available to organize this year's events. LJ and MT will look into taking over.
6. 2024 Training Camp. Plans need to be in place by the Autumn. IM suggested joining an organized camp. IM has a contact to price such a trip. She will follow up and give feedback.
7. IM – no coaches for this weekend's swim. Cancelled.
8. IM still waiting for feedback ref. coaches t shirts from YW.
9. IM – Swim Smooth training course dates are available to book. IM will check with the coaches ref. what is the best date. She will include junior coaches. Open only to active coaches.
10. IM will organize a transition training day prior to the Deva/Diva. Open to ideas for a venue.
11. HO – finances are good. LJ requested a swim financial profit/loss to date. HO will arrange.
12. Next meeting is an Exec Meeting on the 10th May.